
CDC Joint Statement on Bed Bug Control in
the US

Information for building awareness about emerging public health issues associated
with bed bugs.

Introduction and Purpose The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) developed this document to highlight
emerging public health issues associated with bed bugs (Cimex lectularius) in
communities throughout the United States.

Bed bugs have been common in U.S. history. Although bed bug populations dropped
dramatically during the mid-20th century, the United States is one of many countries
now experiencing an alarming resurgence in the population of bed bugs. Though the
exact cause is…
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